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Dr. Nicholas G. Georgiade, 
p ro fe s s o r  o f  p la s t ic  and 
maxillofacial surgery, and Dr. 
Joseph Steele, a resident In 
that service, presented a paper 
at the combined German and 
A m e r i c a n  M a x i l lo fa c ia l  
Society meeting in West Berlin 
May 27. The paper dealt w ith  
unusual malignancies o f the 
head and neck that have been 
seen a t Duke and the VA 
hospitals since 1955.

Elected

F red  S a n f i l ip p o ,  rising jun io r medical 
student, was elected a member o f the board of 
trustees o f the Student American Medical 
Association at the group's annual meeting in 
Los Angeles, Calif., last month.

Author

Dr. Wayne Rundles, professor and chief of 
h e m a to lo g y .  Is co-au thor o f a recently 
published book entitled "Hennatology."

Dr. Rundles was also visiting professor 
of oncology at the University of Callforniai 
Medical Center this spring.

President

Dr. Charles E. Llewellyn, associate professor 
of psychiatry, took office as president of the 
No r th  Carolina Neurop>sychiatric Association 
at the group's business meeting In Pinehuret on 
May 20.

Speaker

D r. Daniel C. Tosteson, professor and 
chairman o f physiology and pharmacology, 
delivered a ta lk  at the U.S.-Japan Seminar on 
O r g a n iz a t io n  o f  E ne rgy  T ra n s d u c in g  
Membranes held In Tokyo  May 22-26.

Dr. Tosteson was also named president-elect 
of the American Physiological Society.
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Sixty-nine student nurses representing 

17 different colleges and universities are 

spending their summer at the Medical 

Center under Duke's Professional Nurse 

Assistant Program.

In its third year, the program offers 

students the opportunity to gain valuable 

practical experience while earning money. 

It also shows the prospective graduate the 

nursing opportunities available at Duke 

Hospital.

The students are all rising seniors in 

bachelor degree programs. Forty of them 

are from Duke.

One group of nurses arrived May 16 

for the 10-week summer employment 

program. The second group will begin 

June 5. Following a two-week orientation 

period, the students will work under the 

direction of the nursing staff to apply 

current knowledge and skills in patient 

care and to develop new skills.

The student nurses and the patient 
care areas to which they are assigned are 

listed below. Unless otherwise specified, 

the girls are Duke students.

Cabell A-Constance Frank and Mary E. 
Page.

C a b e ll B - C a r o l  L . F ra n k  and Paige 
Thompson.

Cardiac Care Unlt-Susan Akers and Linda 
Schoonover.

C a r d i o l o g y  W a r d - - H e l e n  R i c h ,  
Winston-Salem State University; and Susan 
Smith, Hartw ick College, Oneonta, N.Y.

E m e rg e n cy  R o o m - R o b e r ta  Fa lo tico , 
Hunter-Bellevue College, New York, N .Y.; and 
Jane D. Scott.

General Surgical Unlt-Denise Dzenkowski, 
C o rn e l l  U n iv e rs i ty ;  P a t r ic ia  Freysinger, 
H a r tw ic k  C o llege , Oneonta, N .Y.; Susan 
Hadam; Susan Luongo; Carrie Pruitt, University 
of North Carolina at Greensboro (UNC-G); 
J a c q u e lin e  M. Tucker; Donna Vail, East 
C a ro lin a  U n iv e r s i ty ;  and Sharon Waski, 
University of Delaware.

Hanes Ward-Cathy Hart, Barry College, 
Miami, Fla.; Ann Ord, University of Delaware; 
and Suzanne M. Perlee.

Howland W ard-Lucille  Dynneson, Saint Olaf 
College, North fie ld , M inn.; Betsy McCloy, 
U n iv e rs i ty  o f  D e laware; Bertha Russell, 
WInston-Salem State University; and Sandra A. 
Wiley.

In te n s iv e  Care N u rs e ry - -C y  n th ia  A. 
G o ld sb o ro u g h ; Laurie A. Johnston; Ellen 
Langrehr, University o f Iowa; and Wendy 
Mosher.

Long Ward-Janet M. Chesson; Mary C. 
Davis, Duquesne University, Pittsburgh, Pa.; 
and Alice Succop.

M a t a s  W a rd - -T e r ry  P o t te r ,  U W G 'C ; 
Constance Vaught; and Margaret W ycko ff.

Meyer W ard-Kristen A. Keirsey and Susan J. 
Mizell.

M in o t  W ard --C h ris t ine  Mundie; Naomi 
S c h a p iro ,  Cornell University; and Phyllis 
Sweargen.

Neurosurgical Unit-Susan Basta, Ohio State

University; Barbara Edwards; Linda S. Kynett; 
and Sarah C. Zahniser.

O b s te tr lc s -G y n e c o lo g y -K a th a ry n  Antle; 
K a thy  Barnes, Hartw ick College, Oneonta, 
N .Y .;  Judith A. Gordon; Elizabeth Korb, 
UNC-G; Janet T. Matena; and Ann Louise 
Sheffield.

Osier W ard-Em lly  C o llin i; Carol Shirley; and 
Ellen M. Snyder.

Recovery Room-ACU-JIII N. G iltenboth; 
Elizabeth McKnight, Hunter-Bellevue College, 
New Y ork , N .Y.; Beverly A. Peirce; and Susan 
Reynard, University of Delaware.

Surgical Specialty Unit-Barbara Bordeaux; 
Diane Bradley, UNC-G; Marisa Cenci, Niagara 
University, N.Y.; Diane L. Holditch; Margaret 
S. Meier; Sally Mills, UNC-G; Rebecca A. 
S h e l le y ;  A l is o n  V . Street; and Barbara 
Woleslagle, West Virginia University.

T h i r d  E a s t  W a r d - - Joanne . L a f l e y , 
Georgetown University, Washington, D.C.

Third  West Ward-Stephanie Long, Simmons 
College, Boston, Mass.; and Sharon Smith, 
Vanderbilt University.

Dr. D. Hart Inducted 

Into Hopkins Society
Dr. J. Deryl Hart was inducted into  

the Society of Scholars at The Johns 

Hopkins University in Baltimore on May 

26. Membership is bestowed upon former 

postdoctoral fellows at Johns Hopkins 

who have gained marked distinction in 

their fields of academic or professional 

interest.

D r . H a r t ,  a graduate of Emory 

University, received his M .D. degree from  

Johns Hopkins, where he also served his 

internship and did postdoctoral study in 

surgery and pathology. After serving on 

th e  Hopkins faculty until 1930, he 

b ecam e p ro fe s s o r o f  surgery and 

chairman of the Department of Surgery 
at Duke.

From 1961 to 1963 he served as 
president of the University and is now 

President Emeritus.
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